
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Recommendation: 
The Planning Board will receive public testimony on the Grosvenor-Strathmore Metro Area Minor 
Master Plan Public Hearing Draft.  Planning Board members should bring their copies of the Public 
Hearing Draft that were previously distributed to them. 
 
Summary 

Staff presented the Working Draft of the Grosvenor-Strathmore Metro Area Minor Master Plan to the 
Planning Board on May 18, 2016. The Planning Board authorized staff to prepare the Public Hearing 
Draft of the Master Plan and the Board scheduled a public hearing for June 29, 2017 in the auditorium 
of the Planning Department at 8787 Georgia Avenue in Silver Spring.  The public hearing was 
advertised in the Montgomery County Sentinel on May 25, 2017. 
 
The public hearing record will be open until July 13, two weeks after the June 29 hearing, for 
additional written testimony to be submitted to the Planning Board. Staff will summarize the 
testimony and conduct the first work session with the Board on July 13, 2017. 
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